Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO393 PHONE_LOG 2013-04-11
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 4/11/2013 6:12 PM

End: Thu 4/11/2013 6:12 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Jason Duda of Broadbent re well installation. They were not able to install well for DPE test as planned
due to pea gravel. Pea gravel likely to go to 12 feet at the proposed location. BP is considering an alternate location
between the dispensers. If the alternate location does not work, they would be left with performing the DPE test with
existing wells. | would not have an objection to a schedule extension if needed.

Jerry Wickham



